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Dear Parent and Carers,  

Its been wonderful to see all the children back in school this week. Attendance 

has been very high 98% 

Thank you for your cooperation with the procedures to reduce the transmission 

of Covid. The vast majority of parents are remembering to wear face mask on 

the school premises, keeping a distance from others, waiting out of the path of 

others at pick up and drop off and using the one-way system. Please continue to 

do this as this all helps to keep us all safe. 

We have had a complaint from a resident about parking in Morello Close. Please 

park considerately or if you can park a short distance away and walk in to school. 

Only parents with a blue badge or have permission from me may park in the 

school car park. Please avoid walking through the car park entrance as there are 

staff driving in right up to 9 in the morning. Please use the pedestrian entrances 

at the top of the school and the side. 

A reminder that no dogs are allowed on the premises even if you are carrying 

them. 

We launched the new E-books scheme this week. This is a trial for the next 

four weeks so we would apricate feedback – please send comments to 

k.mason@teynham.kent.sch.uk  

Books will be added to each week. We will be using physical books alongside the 

E-books in time. We hope that using the two will encourage children to read in 

different formats. They will build up their own E-library that is personal to 

them and ultimately develop a love of books. If you have questions regarding 

your child’s books please email your class teacher. 

 

mailto:k.mason@teynham.kent.sch.uk


c.hughes@teynham.kent.sch.uk – Yr R 

k.mason@teynham.kent.sch.uk – Yr 1 

n.bainborough@teynham.kent.sch.uk – Yr 2 

m.hawkes@teynham.kent.sch.uk – Yr 3 

n.allchin@teynham.kent.sch.uk – Yr 4 

s.amott@teynham.kent.sch.uk – Yr 5 

h.tapsell@teynham.kent.sch.uk – Yr 6 

 

Tuck shop has restarted. It runs on a Wednesday and Friday each week. An up 

to date price list is available on the school website. 

This has been an exciting week for everyone. We are all delighted to have the 

children back. Our priority over the next few weeks will be assessing what the 

children remember in key areas. Teachers are doing this through targeted 

conversations with small groups of children. They will then be able to teach to 

the gaps for those that may need this. Our aim is that after Easter we will have 

the majority of children back to working where they were before lock down in 

January. We will as ever offer a broad and balanced curriculum which challenges 

children and interests them. 

If you have any questions please e-mail teachers or catch me on the door in the 

mornings. 

Red Nose day is next Friday (19th 

March) – Children may dress up as a 

Super heroes for a £1 donation 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend and see you all on Monday. 

Mrs E Pearson 
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